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Dear Members 

I am delighted to present the President's Report for January to April for Moggill Football Club, 

highlighting our recent successful registration period. It is with great pleasure that I extend my 

heartfelt gratitude to the dedicated volunteers and committee members for their unwavering hard 

work and commitment. 

The registration period for the upcoming season has been nothing short of remarkable. Our club has 

witnessed an overwhelming response from players and families eager to be part of the Moggill 

Football Club community. The number of registrations we have received has exceeded our 

expectations, demonstrating the growing popularity of our club within the local community. This 

success would not have been possible without the tireless efforts of our volunteers, coaches and 

committee members who have worked relentlessly behind the scenes to ensure a smooth and 

efficient registration process. 

Player Group Number of players 

MiniRoos   

U6 67 

U7 49 

U8 41 

U9 62 

U10 50 

U11 28 

U12 45 

Juniors   

U13 28 

U14 42 

U16 17 

U18 17 

Seniors   

Women’s Metro League 21 

Mens Metro League  77 

FQPL First Team 25 

FQPL U23 7 

O35 Mens 41 

O45 Men 40 

O30 Women’s Legends 23 

Total Players 680 
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Gender Ratio  2023 Season 

Male 541 

Female 139 

 

Gender Ratio 2022 Season 

Male 477 

Female 134 

 611 

 

11.29% increase in overall player numbers 2022 - 2023 

13.41% increase in Male players 2022 – 2023 

3.73% increase in Female players 2022 - 2023 

First and foremost, I would like to extend my sincere thanks to Pippa Percy who managed the entire 

registration process. From organising registrations and team structures to managing new and often 

frustrating online platforms, she has worked tirelessly to ensure that every player is given the 

opportunity to join our club. 

Our committee members and Coaching Management team also deserve a special mention for their 

exceptional commitment and support throughout the registration period. Their dedication to the 

club's success is truly commendable. From coordinating with local schools and community 

organisations to spreading awareness about our club, their efforts have played a pivotal role in 

attracting new players and ensuring the continued growth of Moggill Football Club. Their guidance 

and leadership have been invaluable in making our registration period a resounding success. 

I would like to express my gratitude to the parents and guardians who have entrusted us with the 

development and well-being of their children. We understand the importance of providing a safe and 

nurturing environment for our young players to thrive. As a club, we remain committed to upholding 

the highest standards of coaching, player welfare, and sportsmanship. The trust you have placed in 

us is something we do not take lightly, and we will continue to work hard to ensure that your children 

have an enriching football experience at Moggill. 

On behalf of the entire club, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our Senior Men's and 

Ladies' teams for registering to play with us once again this season. Your commitment and dedication 

to the club are truly invaluable, and we recognise the significant role you play in our continued 

success. 
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Our Senior teams are the backbone of Moggill Football Club, and we greatly appreciate the passion, 

skill, and sportsmanship you bring to the field. Your presence not only enhances the overall quality of 

our matches but also serves as an inspiration for our younger players who aspire to follow in your 

footsteps. 

Your commitment to the club goes beyond the game itself. Your involvement in the MiniRoos and 

Junior programmes and community events exemplifies the spirit of camaraderie that makes our club 

special. Your leadership, experience, and support have a profound impact on our players at all levels, 

and we are immensely grateful for the positive role models you provide. 

As we gear up for the season ahead, our focus remains on providing a nurturing and inclusive 

environment for our players to develop their skills and foster a love for the game. We are committed 

to supporting our coaches and providing them with the resources they need to help our players 

reach their full potential. Through training sessions, matches, and various club events, we aim to 

create lasting memories and forge strong bonds among our members. 

I am delighted to announce the formation of a new subcommittee dedicated to improving female 

participation within our club at all age groups and skill levels. As we strive for inclusivity and equal 

opportunities, this subcommittee will play a crucial role in creating an environment that fosters 

growth and development for our female players. 

The primary objective of the subcommittee is to enhance female involvement in Moggill Football 

Club and ensure that every aspiring female player has access to the resources, coaching, and support 

necessary to excel in the sport. The subcommittee will focus on the following key areas: 

• Recruitment and Outreach: The subcommittee will actively engage with schools, local 

communities, and other sporting organisations to encourage more girls and women to join 

our club. We aim to create a welcoming and inclusive environment that appeals to players of 

all backgrounds. 

• Skill Development: The subcommittee will work closely with our coaching staff to develop 

tailored training programs for female players at all levels. This includes providing specialised 

coaching sessions, organising skills clinics, and facilitating mentorship opportunities. 

• Team Formation: We recognise the importance of offering diverse playing opportunities for 

our female players. The subcommittee will oversee the creation of additional girls' teams and 

explore opportunities to participate in female-only competitions, leagues, and tournaments. 

• Support and Resources: Our subcommittee will identify and address any barriers that may 

hinder female participation, such as financial constraints or access to appropriate facilities 

and equipment.  

• We will work towards securing sponsorships and partnerships to provide necessary resources 

and support for our female players. 
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Looking ahead, I am filled with optimism and hope for the upcoming season. With the remarkable 

turnout during the registration period, we have assembled a talented pool of players across all age 

groups. The diversity and passion within our club create an environment ripe for success and growth. 

It is this collective spirit that will drive us to achieve great things on and off the field. 

In conclusion, I would like to extend my deepest appreciation to the whole MFC Community of 

volunteers, and coaches. Your commitment to our club and the sport of football is truly inspiring.  

To the players and their families, thank you for choosing Moggill Football Club as your sporting home. 

We are privileged to have you as part of our community, and we are confident that together, we will 

achieve great success in the upcoming season. 

 

Go Mighty Moggill! 

 

Mark Whyte – President, Moggill Football Club.  


